
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good morning, Marissa, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Friday, October 13, 2023 11 :03 AM 
Marissa Ramos 

Patti Zellner; Clayton Lewis 
Dkt 20230077 

FILED 10/13/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 05662-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Per the information below, the docket title has been updated to, Application for acknowledgment of name 
change on wastewater Certificate No. 538-S in Okeechobee County from Coastal Income Properties-Zachary 
Taylor, LLC to LIFE-Zachary Taylor, LLC dlb/a Zachary Taylor Wate,jront R V Resort. 

The utilities and party contact information in the docket have been updated. Additionally, MCD has been 
updated to match the information below and as registered with DOS. 

Thank you for your help with this! 

Dorothy 

Hi Dorothy, 

MCD currently has the Utility name as: Coastal Income Properties - Zachary Taylor LLC 
The Utility's name registered w/ Dept. of State (prior to the name change before us) is: Coastal Income 
Properties-Zachary Taylor, LLC 

It' s possible that the details of the comma/spacing may have been overlooked while authoring prior 
recommendations/orders. Based on DOS registration the correct utility name for MCD appears to be missing a 
comma/has extra spaces around the dash and should be corrected as the following: Coastal Income Properties­
Zachary Taylor, LLC 

The Utility also registered its name change w/ DOS as: LIFE-Zachary Taylor, LLC 
& its fictitious name as: Zachary Taylor Waterfront RV Resort 

Therefore the appropriate docket title for DN 20230077 should be the following: Application for 
acknowledgment of name change on wastewater Certificate No. 538-S in Okeechobee County from Coastal 
Income Properties-Zachary Taylor, LLC to LIFE-Zachary Taylor, LLC d/b/a Zachary Taylor Waterfront RV 
Resort. 

Thank you, 

Marissa Ramos 
Division of Engineering - Supervisor 
Florida Public Service Commission 
P: (850) 413-64 73 
F: (850) 413-6474 
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